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Rep. Meyers’ Statement on the Passing of Ed Brooks 

MADISON – Rep. Beth Meyers (D-Bayfield) released the following statement on the passing of 
former State Representative Ed Brooks: 

“Wisconsin lost a truly generous and wonderful person. I was proud to serve alongside him in the 
Assembly. His hard work and dedication to the office was admirable—he was a champion for the 
people of his district and rural Wisconsin. As a colleague, he was respectful and kind. My heart aches 
for those close to him. I offer my sincere condolences to his family and friends.” 
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